
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Mia, M and Grace 

Year 1    - A and Toby 

Year 2    -  Joshua and Grace 

Year 3    -  Aaron and Zion 

Year 4    -  Sam and Harry 

Year 5 –  All of Year 5 

Year 6 -  Fred and Ronnie 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 2nd January 2023, was 94.6%. 

 

Happy New Year! 

We’d like to wish all our children and families a Happy New Year and are delighted to be welcoming a number 

of new children to Thurlby this term. We have had a lovely first week back with children quickly settling back 

into their school routines and enjoying lots of engaging and purposeful learning. 

 

We’d like to just remind you all and advise our new parents of a few points: 

 

1) Please ensure drinks bottles, that are to be taken into the classroom, contain water only.  

2) Please do NOT park in the taxi/bus zone area at drop off and pick up time. This area is reserved for 

the vehicles bringing and collecting Thurlby children. 

3) Children should not bring toys into school as this can cause disruption and/or upset if lost or broken. 

We also do not have any space to store them and the lockers are already too full. 

4) Please ensure that the bag/backpack that your child brings into school is not too large. We have had 

big bags falling out of lockers as they will not close and this is a health and safety hazard for our 

children. Children in EYFS and KS1 should only bring their book bags to school along with their drinks 

bottle and pack up – if needed – in a small bag/backpack.  

5) Thurlby is a nut free school, please ensure no products containing nuts are sent into school either in 

lunchboxes or as a snack. Many thanks. 
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Year 5 – Visit to The National Space Centre, Leicester 

Year 5 had a great day out yesterday at the National Space Centre, Leicester. Mrs Wells and all the 

accompanying adults were very pleased with their behaviour. The class enjoyed all the interactive activities, 

such as 'talking to Tim Peake', driving a Mars Rover, 'visiting' Venus and experiencing 'space sickness' to 

name a few. The planetarium show, Astronaut, was an amazing visual experience, going up the rocket tower 

was eye opening, and the 3D star gallery was beautiful. What a great way for us to culminate our Science 

learning of Earth and Space from last term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any children’s wellington boots at home that your child/ren have grown 

out of and would be willing to donate to school, we would be very grateful     . 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Monday 9th January -            Shakespeare club recommences for participating children 

Wednesday 11th January -  Maths Club recommences for participating Year 6 pupils 

 

After February half term     Parents Evening – dates TBC 

 

Academic Year 2023-2024 

The dates for the next academic year are now available on our website. Please click on the link below to view: 

  

Term Dates | Thurlby Primary School 

 

These are also detailed below for your records. 

https://www.thurlby.lincs.sch.uk/page/19/term-dates


Academic Year 2023-2024 

 

TERM 1 2023 

Training Day Monday 4th September 

Training Day Tuesday 5th September 

First day of term Wednesday 6th September 

Last day of term Friday 20th October 

 

TERM 2 2023 

Training Day Monday 30th October 

First day of term Tuesday 31st October 

Last day of term Wednesday 20th December 

 

TERM 3 2024 

Training Day Tuesday 2nd January 

First day of term Wednesday 3rd January 

Last day of term Friday 9th February 

 

TERM 4 2024 

First day of term Monday 19th February 

Last day of term Thursday 28th March 

 

TERM 5 2024 

Training Day Monday 15th April 

First day of term Tuesday 16th April  

May Day Bank Holiday Monday 6th May 

Last day of term Friday 24th May 

 

TERM 6 2024 

First day of term Monday 3rd June 

Last day of term Friday 19th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bourne Children’s Centre – What’s On Guide - Please see the information below which may be useful for our families with young children. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


